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On January 27, 2011, while responding to a call, a Milwaukee County fire truck drove into a van parked in the employee parking lot at General Mitchell International Airport.   A Milwaukee County employee, Robert Wojczulis, owned the van.  

The van was a 2000 Dodge B150.  Three estimates were done on the vehicle with the cost to repair the damage ranging from $4,913.78 to $6,186.47.  An auto appraiser determined the value of the vehicle to be around $2,895.00.  An agreement was reached with Mr. Wojcczulis to settle this claim for $2,770.00 and Mr. Wojczulis gets to keep the damaged van which has an approximate salvage value of $125.00.

It is the recommendation of Midwestern Adjustment Company’s adjustor that we settle this claim for the agreed upon amount of $2,770.00.  Corporation Counsel supports this agreement.

Please refer this matter to the Judiciary Committee to be placed on the agenda for its next meeting.  At that time we will appear seeking approval of the agreement.  Thank you.
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Date:	November 10, 2011





To:	Mr. Lee Holloway, Chairman


	Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors





From:	Mark Grady, Deputy Corporation Counsel


	Milwaukee County Corporation Counsel





Subject:	Claim filed by:	Robert Wojczulis


		5420 S. Tuckaway Lane, Milwaukee, WI 


	Date of Loss:	January 27, 2011





 


	


	Date of Loss:	April 4, 2011		
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